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AIP Publishing Policy Committee: July 2006 Report

Since my last Report, the AIP Publishing Policy Committee (PPC) has, as usual, met two times: December 12-13, 2005 and April 18, 2006, both in Melville, NY.

The AIP had adopted a multi-year strategy to stretch the subscription gap between Tiers for non-member (library) subscriptions, so that the heaviest users (Tier 5) will pay increasingly more than the lightest (Tier 1). A major topic for the December meeting was discussion on when the appropriate Tier spacing will be reached and to develop a long-range plan to reach this goal. The PPC made recommendations to the AIP on this issue. Other topics discussed at the December meeting that have potential implications for the AAPM included an update and responses to the NIH “open access” policy which requires authors whose research is supported by NIH funds to post their papers on the NIH website after publication. An update was also given of the AIP “experiment” to give authors in four of the AIP journals an option whereby they could select to have their articles available with open access immediately upon publication for a fee (initially set at $2000). This is known as “Author Select”. There had been a handful of authors taking this option and it was agreed to open this up to all AIP journals and reduce the price to $1500. Another topic discussed was a project to study how best to allow authors to submit multimedia content with their papers. This is ongoing. Finally, it was announced that provisions were being made to allow articles that had been approved for publication to be posted on journal websites before a specific journal issue had been compiled i.e. even before page numbers had been assigned. These would be listed as “Articles in Press”. I have alerted Bill Hendee to this opportunity for Medical Physics.

As is usual for the April Meeting, the major topic on the Agenda was journal-pricing recommendations for 2007. These were discussed and recommendations were made to the AIP.

Between these two meetings, the PPC held a “virtual meeting” to discuss formation of a new free-access, online only journal, Biofluidics, to be supported by page charges to authors. It was agreed to recommend to the AIP the establishment of this journal. The AIP has since agreed and the search for an Editor is underway.

Respectfully submitted,
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